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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Magic Paintbrush 
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
History – The Stone Age 
Art - Patterns 

This week’s spellings are: 
 

replied    carried    scurried    trickled    fried    multiplied 
 

Adding the suffix – ed 
If a word ends in a consonant +y, we swap the y for an i before adding –ed.  
If a word ends in e, we drop the e before adding -ed 
 
Your child will be tested on Friday 6th November. Please use the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check 
section in your child’s Homework Log to practise these spellings.  

IMPORTANT - School lunches: 

Children in Year 3 and above are unable to select a hot meal as their lunch choice unless they are entitled to a 

Free School Meal. Year 3 children who wish to purchase a lunch from the school kitchen should only select 

sandwiches (which will be eaten in the classroom) when making their selections on ParentPay. If you are unsure 

if your child is in receipt of Free school meals, please contact the school office to check.  

Those children who are not entitled to Free school meals should either bring a packed lunch to school or select 

from the sandwich options on ParentPay.  

 

Christmas Card Art competition 

The children have been invited to join Sajid Javid's annual Christmas Card competition again this year. Entries 

should be no larger than an A4 piece of paper. Children can use any medium: pencil, crayon, paint etc. but NO 

collages, and items cannot stick off the page – no googly eyes, pom poms etc.  

Your child’s name, age and school name must be printed on the back and all entries must be given to class 

teachers by Friday 6th November. 

 

Homework Logs: 

Please continue to send Homework Logs into school every day as they need them to complete quizzes, log their 

spelling results and for some Computing lessons.  

Have a lovely half term break, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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